
The staff of the Rebel yearbook of Wade Hampton Academy would
like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support. Wade
Hampton does not receive any government aid as an independent
school; therefore, student projects and activities at Wade Hampton,
specifically the annual, are solely dependent on the support of friends
in the business community. Your purchase of an ad in the Rebel is
a very real cont r ibu ti on to the success of its publication. You have
our thanks and best wishes for your continued success in the Greater
Orangeburg community.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Haigler
Rebel Business Manager
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